

Office of the Governor

MEMORANDUM No. 08

Series of 2020

TO

:

:

ALL LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVES OF

CITIES AND MUNICIPALITIES IN ISABELA

FROM

RODOLFO T. ALBANO III

Governor

SUBJECT

As Stated

DATE

08 January 2020

The Office of the Governor received a letter from the DILG Secretary dated 22 November 2019 commending the efforts of the Provincial Government of Isabela in complying with DILG Memorandum Circular No. 2019-121, directing all LGUs to clear public roads of illegal obstructions. The province achieved an overall HIGH COMPLIANCE rating or a total of 92.11 points based on the consolidated ratings of all city and municipal LGUs.

May I then extend my warm Congratulations and commendation to all of you and your LGUs for having been assessed and validated as compliant with the DILG MC, with 17 LGUs achieving High Compliance. May I likewise encourage the municipalities of Angadanan and San Isidro to continue their drive towards a higher compliance by stepping up efforts in accomplishing clearing operations.

Mabbalo, and let us altogether sustain our initiatives in sustaining Isabela's status as a Champion in local governance, and continue enriching the tradition of excellence for which our province is known.

GRTA3/NMRL:rdl



